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GREETINGS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

The Lauderdale County Forestry Association has been very busy the 

past couple of months with activities to increase awareness of our 

association and to increase our membership.  I would like to thank 

you for your support and look forward to your participation in our 

annual meeting on Tuesday, October 11th.   

Jason Adams 
President, Lauderdale County Forestry Association 

LCFA Annual Meeting 

The Lauderdale CFA will have its annual meeting on Tuesday, October 

11, at the East Mississippi Electric Power Association auditorium, 

2128 Highway 39 North, Meridian, MS.    

Our guest speaker will be Paul Jefferies, South Central Region Sales 

Coordinator for ArborGen Seedlings.  The cost of attendance at the 

meeting will be $20 and will include your dinner and 2017 dues.  

Please call the Lauderdale County Extension Office at 601-482-9764, 

by Tuesday, October 5th, if you plan on attending. 

www.lauderdalecfa.com  

Scholarship Benefit 

The Lauderdale CFA recently had a benefit sporting clays shoot for the 

Betty Lacy Forestry Scholarship.  For some of the new members, the 

Betty Lacy Scholarship was created in memory of an important and 

special lady of the Lauderdale CFA.  The $1000 scholarship goes 

annually to a deserving local student seeking a forestry related 

education.  There were 46 shooters at Camp Binachi for a very 

successful event.  The money raised will help fund the scholarship for 

future years to come.  If you couldn’t make it this year, please join us 

next year and support this great cause. 

We are an equal opportunity employer, and all qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, color, religion, sex, 

national origin, disablility status, protected veteran status or any other characteristic protected by law. 

BETTY LACY 
FORESTRY 
SCHOLARSHIP 

The Lauderdale CFA is 

pleased to announce the 

$1000 Betty Lacy Forestry 

Scholarship winner for 2016 

is Zach Wallace.   

Zach attended forestry 

summer camp at Mississippi 

State University this year and 

will be in his junior year at 

MSU.   

Good luck to Zach in his 

future academics and career 

in Forestry! 

 

  

 

Patty Swearingen 
County Coordinator 

http://www.lauderdalecfa.com/

